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As a family member of a person with severe sickle cell disease and an individual with 

sickle cell trait I have always desired a stronger community of individuals to exist for 

the purpose of guiding and directing knowledge, education, research, and guidelines 

for this minority population that his historically been neglected. This bill would be the 

cornerstone to these efforts in Oregon, and the surrounding area. As a member of 

the sickle cell community, and a medical provider caring for patients with sickle 

disease I fully support and believe there is a need for the things outlined in this bill.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Dr. Murry, a provider, member of the sickle cell community, and advocate. 


